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Monday 10th June 2024 
 
 

Headteacher’s Update Meeting 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I am writing to inform you that the Headteacher's Update meeting will take place on Wednesday 19th June 2024, at 
9:00am in the main hall. This important meeting will cover several key topics and provide an opportunity for open 
discussion and feedback with myself.  
 

Agenda for the Meeting: 

1. Changes for September 2024: 

o I will provide an in-depth review of the upcoming changes, including curriculum 

updates, new policies and initiatives that will be implemented in the new 

academic year. 

2. Staffing Arrangements: 

o Details about staffing changes and new appointments will be shared. This includes 

introducing new staff members and discussing roles and responsibilities to ensure 

a smooth transition and continued support for the children here at Antingham & 

Southrepps.  

3. Federation Discussion: 

o We will further discuss the federation, including its objectives, benefits and the 

impact it will have on our school community. This is a crucial topic and your 

insights and questions are highly valued. 

4. Uniform Update: 

o Stu Ayton, the Managing Director of Swallowtail Uniforms, will join us to present 

the proposed new school uniform for September 2024. You will have the 

opportunity to see the quality of the materials and fabrics and ask any questions. 
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5. Q&A Session: 

o We will dedicate time to address any questions or concerns you may have 

regarding these topics or any other issues you wish to discuss. Your feedback is 

essential in helping us improve and ensure we meet the needs of all our children. 

 
Your participation in this meeting is highly encouraged as it provides a platform for me to communicate important 
information and engage with our school community. We look forward to your attendance and active involvement. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards,  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Mr Elcock  
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
  


